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Dear DoDEA Europe Families: 

In partnership with our installation immunization clinics across the European theatre, all DoDEA Europe 

schools will extend the deadline for the 2024 influenza vaccine from SUN, 01 DEC 2024 to FRI, 20 DEC 

2024. 

Vaccine compliance remains mandatory. Families are strongly encouraged to use this extension to 

schedule and have their student(s) vaccinated before or during the winter recess. Vaccine records must be 

submitted to the School Nurse or Main Office for students to remain in school. For questions, please 

contact the School Nurse. If you have already provided your student’s proof of influenza immunization, 

thank you.  

 

CHARLES E. KELKER, Ed.D 

Region Chief of Staff 
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